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Wednesday 24th February 2021 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope that you had a lovely half term break. 
  
Full Reopening on March 8th 2021 
We are thrilled that we are going to be able to reopen to all pupils on March 8th 2021. 
 
We will write to you in the next week regarding the exact arrangements for our full reopening, however it 
will be very similar to how we operated from September to December 2020. All of the systems of control we 
have in place to reduce infection transmission will still be in place to ensure our schools are as safe as 
possible. We will outline these measures to reassure you when we communicate about our full reopening. 
From March 8th all children will be expected to come in unless they are extremely clinically vulnerable. If you 
are worried about your child coming back to school please get in touch now so we can overcome any issues 
in good time. 
  
Live Keeping in Touch Calls 
Our next round of live KIT calls are today between 3.45-4.05pm.  We hope that your child is able to join us. If 
you have signed up for these calls you will have received information via Wisepay on how to join the call. Any 
problems please get in touch with our School Offices. 
  
Remote Learning 
Thank you to all of our parents who are working hard to support their child with their home learning. Please 
continue to access and submit this work until the children come back on March 8th.  We can see from the 
FORMS that most children are making really good progress so thank you for your amazing efforts with this. 
  
Catch Up Funding 
We have been allocated some ring fenced funding to support those children who have been most impacted 
by the COVID19 pandemic. Some of this funding will be used to put on additional lessons and employ private 
tutors to work with individual and small groups. If you child is chosen for this we will be in touch to outline 
what it will look like and how it will benefit them. 
  
Food Support 
We still have access to food for families that need support.  If there is anything we can do to support you 
please contact nichola.allerston@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk.  
 
Ordering Hot Meals 
If your child has hot meals, please remember to order these by midnight on Monday 1st March, lunches can 
be ordered until the end of Term 4. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Andrew Smith, Executive Headteacher 
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